
 

LAPWAI SCHOOL DISTRICT #341 
404 S. Main 

Lapwai, Idaho 83540 

(208) 843-2622 

 

Thursday, April 27, 2023 
 

Dear Lapwai Elementary School Parents/Guardians: 

On behalf of the Lapwai School District Board of Trustees, we would like to congratulate your student for 
achieving perfect attendance the entire third quarter of the 2022-2023 school year! Thank you for making 
regular and punctual attendance a priority. We are all incredibly proud of your Wildcat Scholar for this 
outstanding accomplishment! Together, we ensure all students will reach their full potential. 

 
 

See Reserve for Celebration List 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. David M. Aiken 
Superintendent, Lapwai School District # 341 
Federal Programs Director 
Homeless Education Liaison 
Title IX Coordinator 
Idaho State Chair, National Association of Federally Impacted Schools 
(208) 843-2622 
daiken@lapwai.org 

Together, we ensure all students will reach their full potential.
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